
IFC SHORTCAST 

Please participate in this show of appreciation, By letting us know how much you would 
like to contribute. 

By Mail- IFC, P.O. Box 22, Islamorada, FL 33036 

By E-mail: vinnie@theislamoradafishingclub.com 

By Telephone: @ 305-664-4735 

 

Member Name:  

$50.00              $100.00     $250.00    Other  

                                                                                  

Dear Fellow Members and Friends, 

The Holiday Season is upon us and this time of year, especially, is a time to reflect on the  

passing of another year, appreciate our blessings and what we may do for others. Part of 

the tradition of our great Club is to show our trusted employees our appreciation by              

contributing toward the Holiday bonus pool.  
 

We are so fortunate that we have a fantastic team of hospitality professionals at the              

Islamorada Fishing Club who have stayed the course through the Years.  

Now more than before, it is important that we as members recognize the team that provides us 

with so many memorable evenings of great food, great drinks, and great friends.  I hope you 

will join me and the Board in contributing to the Holiday Bonus Pool.  

 

 In this edition of Shortcast, you will find an enclosed bonus slip below that allows you to show 

your appreciation to our 13 hard-working employees. Slips will be available at the Club as well 

or you could contact  Vinnie by phone or email (vinnie@theislamoradafishingclub.com) and he 

will debit your account. Our combined generosity will likely make a positive impact on our 

team members and their families during the Holidays. 
 

May you have a Happy and Joyous Season with continued good health for the New Year and 

beyond! 

Sincerely, 

Joe Roth III, President 

Islamorada Fishing Club 

 

 

 

mailto:vinnie@theislamoradafishingclub.com


  
 

TIS THE SEASON FOR SHARING AND GIVING 

THE ISLAMORADA FISHING CLUB IS  

Having a Food Drive To Benefit 

 

The Islamorada Baptist Church 
 

ANY CANNED OR BOXED ITEM WILL BE  

ACCEPTED 
 

Let’s all try to make some Family’s 

Christmas Plentiful 

 



DOORS ARRIVED AT JOB SITE 



AND WINDOWS TOO 



1ST WINDOW INSTALLED 



FRONT FAÇADE WINDOWS IN 



It’s that time again! 

The Islamorada Fishing Club Board of Directors 

Invites you to join the board and all members for a  

Cup of Christmas Cheer  

and  

Sixth Annual Tacky Sweater Party 

Thursday, December 5, 2024 

5:30-7:30 P.M. 

Dig out those treasured garments from years past and show them off 

Participate in the Tacky Sweater Contest 

(Categories include ugly, tacky and original) 

Have a cup of cheer and enjoy your club! 

 

Participation Fee /1 Bag of Canned or Dry Food   
 

rsvp 305-664-4735  





December 2024 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
1 2 3 

Trivia 

Tuesday 

4 5 
Tacky  

Sweater 

Contest 

B.O.D. 

Cup Of Cheer 

6 7 

Private Event  

Club will Be 
Open for    
Dinner 

Prime Rib 
Night 

8 

 

9 10 11 

Private 
Event 

Club will Be 
Open for 
Dinner 

  

12 

 

 

13 14 
 

Prime Rib 
Night 

 

 

15 

 

16 

 

17 18 

 

19 
Private Event 

 

Club will Be 
Open for 
Dinner 

20 

 

21 

Prime Rib 

Night 

22 23 24 

Merry 

XMAS 

CLOSED 

25 

Merry 

XMAS 

CLOSED 

26 27 

 

28 

Prime Rib 

Night 

29 

 

30 

 

 

31 

New Years 

Eve 

January 1 

2025 

Happy New 

Year 

CLOSED 

 

 

  


